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Tan Kim Koay, <tan.kim.koay@philips.com>
Saturday, March 6, 2010 5:06 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I strongly oppose to the U.$. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC) recently proposed broad regulatory changes
that include reducing the current leverage available to forex traders from I00: I to I0: I.

Best regards,

Kim Koay (Mr Tan)
HP: +65-98384798 Office: +65-63008061/+65-68825159
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